Minutes
AELE Executive Committee Meeting
June 27, 2022

The Executive Committee Meeting of the Americans for Effective Law Enforcement, Inc. (hereinafter “Board”) was held on Monday, June 27, 2022, via Zoom.  

The following Directors were present and participated in the meeting: President Chet Epperson, Vice President/Secretary Al Youngs, and Director Emory Plitt.  

The following topics were discussed during the meeting:

· Monthly publications
· Trade show
· Expenses by Assistant Executive Director
· Discussion reference expenses should be paid to Directors who attend AELE seminars.
· A vote by the Directors present at the meeting was taken and it was determined that all expenses would be paid to the Directors who attended the AELE seminars to include transportation, meals, and hotel.

Respectfully submitted,


Respectfully submitted,

  /s/ Chet Epperson
Chet Epperson, President

  /s/ Al Youngs
Al Youngs, Secretary 
